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27th January 2023 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
RE: Inspection of Berwickshire High School 
 
I am writing to make you aware of the outcome of the meeting that took place yesterday 
afternoon between HMIe and Scottish Borders Council.  
 
As you will know, HMIe revisited Berwickshire High School in November 2021. This visit was 
incredibly positive and HMIe signed over the monitoring of the school to Scottish Borders 
Council. To be signed over at the first review visit was a huge achievement, which I know 
everyone was very proud of. 
 
Yesterday afternoon, just over one year on, HMIe met with senior leaders in Scottish Borders 
Council to discuss the progress we have made over the past 12 months. I am delighted to be 
able to share with you today that following this meeting, Berwickshire High School is now 
fully signed-off and that HMIe have disengaged completely. 
 
This is a hugely significant moment in the 127-year history of our school. Everyone has 
played a part in helping us to get to where we are today and I want to take this opportunity 
to thank you for all of the support that you give to us. Today’s outcome is one to celebrate. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr B. Robertson, Rector 
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